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Literacy  

We have been learning to 

 Write imaginary stories 

 Select information and write 

instructions 

 Use speech marks 

Next we will be learning to 

 Discuss and write story settings 

 Continue to develop reading fluency 

A huge thank you P3 for all your hard work 

for the Class Assembly, you were all 

amazing. Thank you to parents/carers who 

attended, the children really appreciated 

your support. 

 Well done to the poetry finalists and to all 

children who learned their poem so well. 

World Book Day 07.03.24 and parent’s 

nights 29.02.24 & 05.03.24 are fast 

approaching and we hope to see you there. 

Numeracy        

We have been learning to 

 Count money and give change 

 Use multiplication strategies 

 Use a variety of mental math strategies 

Next we will be learning to 

 Begin  division  

 Tell the time o’clock, half past, quarter 

to/quarter past, minutes to and past 

 Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning to 

 Compare weather, landscapes, animals 

and plants in Australia and Scotland 

 Know we have the right to be heard 

Next we will be learning to 

 Say names of family/pets in French 

 Understand safe medicines 

 

 

Here is some of our amazing work:   

                    

       
 

                   

 

                     

 


